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There is nothing wrong with making a homemade gun, or any other weapon for that 

matter.  Our government doesn't need to have it's fingers on any of it.  This is a mole 

hill.  If someone is knowingly taking a firearm into an area that is restricted, then they 

should be punished, but it shouldn't matter how the gun "came to be" or if it was 

modified, serial numbered, no serial number.  It doesn't make a difference.  People 

should have the right to acquire or sell a weapon however they choose and it's 

nobody's business. 

 

This bill is ridiculous and is just a way to punish and control for no good reason.  Why 

don't you concentrate more on mental health issues and drug issues?  Those are 

frankly more concerning than a gun issue.  This bill will do zero to stop people from 

doing bad things with firearms.  That will never stop.  It is not a gun issue, it's a 

people issue.  This will only further punishing people that do not necessarily deserve 

it. 

 

Stop taking away our rights. 


